
 
 
 
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/12-13/014 

29th May, 2012 

To, 
Hon’ble Smt. Jayanti Natrajan 
Union Minister for Environment & Forest 
Govt. of India 
Paryavaran Bhavan 
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road 
New Delhi – 110003 
 
Sub.: Request for an Appointment.  
 
Ref.: Issues faced in obtaining Environmental Clearances  
      in Mumbai Metropolitan Region (MMR). 
 
Respected Madam, 
  

Greetings from MCHI - CREDAI 
  

We thank you for your personal time and courtesy in the 
meeting held in November 2011. Madam, you had assured us 
for a follow up meeting in the first quarter of 2012. We wish to 
bring to your kind attention that there are extremely urgent and 
pressing issues related to MoEF clearance in Mumbai and MMR.  
  

We had submitted to you the problems faced by our members 
with regard to the following issues: 
  

1. Environment Permissions Issues in Mumbai & MMR 

2. Redevelopment of Dilapidated buildings in CRZ. 
3. MoEF Office Memorandum - Guideline of Highrise 

Buildings. 
 

We would appreciate if you can kindly give us your personal 
hearing. An early and expeditious action in the matter is highly 
appreciated.  
 

Thanking you 
 

With respectful regards, 
For MCHI - CREDAI 
 
 
 

Deepak Goradia 
Vice President 
Mobile No. 09820045902 


